
 

Headteacher, Dave Leadbitter, and Head of Sixth Form, Joe Hillier, warmly invite 
you to visit our 

Sixth Form Information Evening 
Thursday 16th October 5.30pm – 7.30pm 

The evening is intended to introduce parents/carers and prospective Sixth 
Form students to our school and is for potential admissions in September 

2026. The evening will feature: 

 

presentations by the Headteacher and Head of Sixth Form 

a chance to meet students and teachers informally 

displays in teaching spaces 

the amazing developments on our site 

discussion of suitable options from our many A-level and Applied courses 

opportunities to talk to students about their experiences of sixth form life 

 

So please come along, meet students and staff and see the achievements, 
work and success of our school first hand. 
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